
 

 
For project inquiries contact: 

 
@santamonicacity 
@cityofsantamonica 
@cityofsantamonica 
 

Carlos Rosales 
Construction Manager 

(310) 628-9368 

Carlos.Rosales@santamonica.gov 

Manny Trujillo 
Construction Inspector 

(562) 412-9590 

mtrujillo@willdan.com  

 

Recycled Water Pipeline Installation Project  
Day Time Construction for Phases 8 

Expect Traffic Delays – June 24th thru June 28th  
 

Estimated Duration:  June 24 thru June28  
Location:   Santa Monica Blvd  from Cloverfield Boulevard  21rd Street 
Description:   Installation of new recycled water pipeline and Street restoration 
Work Hours:   8:00AM to 6:00PM 
 

Dear Neighbors: 
The City of Santa Monica has contracted with Blois Construction, to install a new recycled water pipeline and expand the 
recycled water distribution system in the City.  
 

The construction and lane closures will occur on: 
• Santa Monica Boulevard between Cloverfield Boulevard and 21st Street between the hours of 8:00 AM to 

6:00 PM. Monday through Friday 
 
 

There will be traffic, detours, lane closures and parking impacts and the operation of heavy equipment necessary to construct 
this project will create intermittent loud noise. Please note that the start and completion times/dates of the construction may 
change due to unforeseen conditions and weather.  
 

 

 

For most up to date work schedule and closures, please refer to the project website: 
https://www.santamonica.gov/recycled-water-pipeline-project  
We understand this process is inconvenient and will make every effort to minimize any inconvenience that this work may cause.  
Please contact the Construction Manager or Inspector, at the phone number provided below if you have any specific concerns 
or questions.  Thank you in advance for your patience and understanding. 

6/24 THRU 6/28 
DAYTIME WORK 8AM 
TO 6PM 
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